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WELCOME BACK 

TO BCS! 
We are so pleased to be back with 

the students and families of BCS! 

 

The student fee this year is $20.  

This can be paid online or sent in 

your student’s agenda. 

 

HOT LUNCH 

Please purchase meals through 

School Cash Online by 3:00 pm the 

day before.   

Monday:  

Grilled cheese & cookie 

Tuesday: 

Round turkey sub & cookie 

Wednesday: 

Chop suey with a roll & cookie 

Thursday: 

Pizza & garlic fingers 

Friday: 

Hamburger /cheeseburger & 
cookie 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Reminder: 
 Please make sure your student                    
brings their agenda each day.   
                                   Thank you! 
 

  

Upcoming Events 
 

September 18th – Food Truck 
The food truck is back at BCS to serve a hot dog or hamburger 
& fries to students – free of charge!   
So, no need to pack a lunch that day.   

 
September 18th – Terry Fox Walk 
BCS students and staff will participate in our annual Terry Fox 
walk after lunch.  All students will walk with their homeroom 
class.  Please dress accordingly.  Outdoor shoes need to be 
comfortable for walking. 
This year is the 40th anniversary of the Marathon  
of Hope.  Donations can be made through  
School Cash Online; any donation is appreciated! 
Students will be learning about Terry Fox and  
the Marathon of Hope in their cross-curricular  
block, and classes have been challenged to do something to 
celebrate the 40th anniversary.  We would love to have students 
join us in wearing our new K.I.D.S. t-shirts for this event! 
September 25th –Terry Fox walk rain date. 
 

September 30th – Orange Shirt Day 
Orange shirt day recognizes the hard done to 
generations of children by the Indian residential 
schools and is an affirmation of our 
commitment to ensure that every child matters.  
It also to recognizes our commitment to 
reconciliation, anti-racism, and anti-bullying. 

 
October 2nd - Grade 7 Immunizations 
October 13th – Picture Day 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parent School Support Committee (PSSC) 
The role of PSSC is very important.  The PSSC works with the Principal on 
school improvement, communication with the school community and the 
review/development of school policies.  Please put your name forward to 
become a member of our 2020-2021 PSSC.  
Please email Mitchell.Hemphill@nbed.nb.ca if you are interested in 
serving.  We meet approximately five times a year.  

   

 

  

Breakfast program 

Breakfast program at BCS is under way.  

We are serving granola bars, fruit cups, 

yogurt, muffins, etc. We are working 

towards getting our volunteers in place 

for the school year.  If you have an 

interest in helping prepare breakfast or 

a financial donation please contac the 

school at 278-6000.  
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